
FOOD FOR THE POOR 
 

Saving Lives….. 
Transforming Communities….. 

Restoring Hope….. 
 

Saturday, October 15, 2011 
 

Dear Yank, 
 
Thank you for your donation to help victims of the earthquake in Haiti. We are deeply grateful 
for your generosity and support. 
 
Your gift makes a difference and will enable us to provide lifesaving assistance to those in Haiti 
who so desperately need our help. The need for food, water and medical supplies remains 
critical. 
 
Before the massive earthquake in January 2010, Haiti was already the poorest country in the 
Western hemisphere. After the earthquake, the need for relief became even greater. 
To keep up-to-date with Food For The Poor and the work we are accomplishing with your 
donations in Haiti, please follow us on Facebook by going to 
http://www.facebook.com/FoodForThePoor and clicking the become-a-fan link. 
 
Thank you again for your compassion and please keep the people of Haiti in your prayers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Food For The Poor 
 

 

              

 

 

 
 


